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REPORT: 

Committee Vote:  4-0 (In favor:  Council Members Fisher, Blegay, Hawkins, and Olson) 

The Health, Human Services, and Public Safety Committee met on November 7, 2024, to 

consider the County Executive transmittal of the nominees to the Commission for Women 

submitted on September 27, 2024.   

The Prince George’s County Commission for Women serves to improve the quality of life for 

women and girls by advocating, initiating, and championing programs and legislation to 

strengthen families and communities. 

The County Executive transmitted three (3) reappointments to the Commission for Women:  Ms. 

Deidre N. Jackson, a resident of Upper Marlboro, will serve as the Chair of the Commission; Ms. 

Amira M. O’Neal, a resident of Bowie, will serve as the Secretary of the Commission.  Ms. 

O’Neal could not attend but expressed a desire to be considered to serve on the Commission.   

Ms. Ioana Stoica's reappointment consideration was withdrawn.  

Ms. Miriam Brewer, Appointments Liaison, Office of the County Executive, introduced the 

nominees and provided an overview of their professional and educational backgrounds.  Each 

nominee then introduced themselves and highlighted their qualifications.   

The Committee members expressed gratitude for their expertise and their continued service. 

After discussion, the Health, Human Services, and Public Safety Committee voted 4-0 favorably 

on the Commission for Women reappointments.   

 


